
Friends of Hookstone Chase 
  September Newsletter  

 

Welcome back to the Autumn term. We hope everyone has had a fun filled summer and that 
your children (and you!) are settling back into the school routine.  

If you are new to Hookstone Chase then we'd like to extend an extra-special welcome to 
you from the PTA, known as Friends of Hookstone Chase. We hold fundraising events 

throughout the year that provide lots of fun for the children. The money we raise enhances 
the education and experience of all the children in our school. We will be continuing to raise 

funds for iPads. 

Thank you to everyone who has contributed to our events in the past and to everyone who 
comes and supports the events. 

Who’s Who!  
 

The current committee! 
 

Chair: Purdey Gotting  
(mum to Charlie Yr 4) 

 
Vice Chair(s): Amy Bell 

(Mum to Nathan in Yr 4 & Elliott Yr 1)      
& Liz Pugh (Mum to Evie in Year 5) 

 
Secretary: Laura Warren 

(mum to Lucy Yr 5 and Thomas Yr 2) 
 

Treasurer: Sam Hoskin 
(Mum to Amelia in Yr 6) 

 
 

Event	 Update	
 

Summer Fair 
It seems like a long time ago now but thank you 
again to everyone who supported the Hookstone 
Chase 50th Summer Fair. We raised an amazing 

£3215.  
 

End of Term Disco 
It was lovely seeing all the children dressed up 
and having fun at the end of term disco. Thank 
you to all the parents for bringing your children 

back to school for the event.   
 

	
	

Find us on Facebook: Hookstone.chase.PTA 


